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Dear Readers of JEET,

It is my pleasure to introduce the July 2016 issue of JEET.

This issue contains several more of selected papers presented at ICTIEE 2016
(Third International Conference on Transformations in Engineering Education) in
January.

Our efforts to improve the quality of engineering education at several Consortium
institutions has picked up momentum in the past few months, with several unique
programs.

We are in the middle of a very interesting series of webinars as part of a mini-course
on “Conducting Research and Publishing and Reviewing Papers in Engineering
Education” by Prof. Scotty Craig and Prof. Sohum Sohoni of Arizona State
University. This series of 8 webinars are intended to assist faculty to be better
prepared for submitting papers as well as for reviewing papers submitted to ICTEE
2017. More than 100 are participating in this course and will receive certification
based on assignments submitted.

Nineteen IUCEE Gurukuls for Learning and Outcomes Based Education
(iGLOBE) have been initiated.Thisprogram addresses the vital need for
institutions to develop self-reliance towards achieving excellence in engineering
education. Gurukul leaders will gather at the Gurukul Summit on July 28, 29 at
KLE Technological University, Hubbali in order develop road maps and develop
partnerships.

The 2016-17 International Engineering Educators Certification Program (IIEECP)
has started well with eight Phase I Pre-Certification Workshops all over India
(Pune, Hyderabad completed and Chandigarh, Ghaziabad, Bangalore, Kolkata,
Rajkot and Madurai to be held soon). Phase II for these participants will be
conducted during September to December 2016.

We believe these efforts will lead to more quality papers for publication in JEET.

Jai Ho !
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